
COMMISION ON AGING MINUTES  

Date:  Thursday, September 21, 2017, 2:00 p.m.  -  De Pere Community Center, Hickory Room 
Members in attendance:  Rachel Dickhut, Ken Peterson, Kathy Kane, Millie Bain 
Absent:  Carol Peters 
Others present:  Mayor Mike Walsh, Paula Rahn, Dawn Barron and Emily Baugnet 
 

1.  Approval of Minutes of the July 20, 2017 Meeting 

a) Minutes were approved 

b) Motion to approve the minutes made by Millie Bain, seconded by Kathy Kane 

2. Review outcome and turnout of Senior Picnic August 26, 2017: 

a) Great turnout with attendance at 173 patrons 

b) Big “Thank You” to all who helped and attended 

c) Booyah sales were great, and all extras sold out 

d) Suggestion made to have more volunteers available to “check bingos” 

e) Address the issue of PA system reaching into the lounge 

f) $5 ticket price passed at last meeting, motioned that previous motion stands.  

3.   Discuss upcoming Senior Events  

a) COA will host Chili Bingo on November 15, 2017 Packer Tailgate Bingo on 

December 15, 2017. 

b) COA will host a new Board Games Galore Event on January 12, 2018 

c) New Senior Events in 2018 will include Ken Williamson’s Riverboat Rascal Show 

and A Taste of De Pere.  

4.   Future Agenda  Items  

No future items discussed 

 

Next meeting will be held on Thursday, November 16, 2017 at the De Pere Community Center.   

Rachel Dickhut motioned to adjourn the meeting, Kathy Kane seconded the motion.  Motion was 

carried.  The meeting adjourned at 2:50 pm. 

 

 


